West 16" Sewer Company
2111 W. Broadway
Sedalia, Mo 65301

660-826-5811

Date: 01/22/2009

To whom this may concern:

West 16" Sewer Company is withdrawling Case No SR-2008-0389 from
the request for an rate increase.

We are in the process of making some additional investments in the plant
in the near future.

Thank you
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Anthony B. Monsees



